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Resolution of the 2nd ICOR World Conference

Dockworkers Exchange of Experiences 

The 2nd World Conference of the ICOR supports the 5th Exchange of Experiences of 
the Dockworkers on 25th and 26th October 2014 in Hamburg/Germany. The meetings 
of the dockworkers so far took place with dockworkers from the Netherlands, from 
Germany and Spain. Dockworkers play a key role in the closely intertwined system of 
imperialist worldwide production. Again and again there are strikes and struggles in the 
quays – around the globe. However, these struggles are only little connected and 
coordinated yet, and this connection is still often under reformist control.

The 2nd World Conference of the ICOR supports this meeting of the dockworkers based 
on the principles which have been agreed upon and remain valid. It makes use of the 
respective capacities of the member organizations for the participation of dockworkers 
from all continents.
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